
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE: May 17, 2022 

 
TO: All Potential Bidders 

 
FROM: Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Roundup Pro Concentrate 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: June 1, 2022, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to answer questions from potential bidders and becomes a 
part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted. 

 
Question #1: Would the bid on ITB - Roundup Pro Concentrate allow an equivalent product to 
the Round-up brand? 

 
Response: Yes, we will accept bids on equivalent products. 
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